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Notice of Grade 7-12 Discontinuance  

at Arborfield School in Arborfield, Saskatchewan 
 
That pursuant to Sections 55 and 57 of The School Division Administration Regulations, the Board of 
Education for the North East School Division No. 200 of Saskatchewan gives notice of grade 7-12 grade 
discontinuance at Arborfield School in Arborfield, Saskatchewan. 
 
On April 25, 2023, the following motion was passed by the NESD Board of Directors:  
 

Whereas the Board of Education of the North East School Division No. 200 of 
Saskatchewan identified Arborfield School under Board Policy 114: School Viability 
Review as meeting the criteria for a school viability review; And whereas the Board 
continued the review after materials relevant to the closure of Arborfield School 
were reviewed;  Therefore pursuant to Section 63(1) of The School Division 
Administration Regulations, the Board moves to discontinue grades 7 through 12 
at Arborfield School in Arborfield Saskatchewan, effective July 3, 2023. 

 
 
Dated at Melfort, Saskatchewan this 26th day of April 2023. 
 
 

         
    Stacy Lair, NESD Director of Education 

 
 
Further information can be obtained from: 
 
Triki Zenner, Information Controller, for the school review process at 1-306-752-5741 and found on the 
North East School Division website www.nesd.ca.
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